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North Wilts Branch Indiana Division Fun Run 

by Alison Shailes & Roger Briance 

Hi, Hope you are well. Thanks for your email and how exciting we are all in Minor 
Matters! When you emailed yesterday we were just about to go out for a drive 
together in the Moggies as the hot Indiana weather is starting to run out and we had 
a beautiful day here yesterday. We joked it was the North Wilts Branch Indiana 
Division Fun Run :)  
We had a great drive through 
all the back roads which are 
all lined in corn fields and 
ended up at a small lake town 
for an ice cream. We thought 
you would like to see a few 
photos. Also, thank you for 
our Virtual Rally Sticker, it is 
on Doris's side window for all 
to see! Tomorrow  Doris is 
taking us to our daughter’s 
softball games! Making the 
most of this lovely weather 
we have right now.  

Thanks again,  Alison & family and Freddie the Goldendoodle



Thank you for forwarding the article to us. We enjoyed reading it. The virtual rally 
was a great success and we have told lots of folks about it.  
Thank you also for the virtual rally sticker which arrived this week.  
We have been out driving our MMs this afternoon as we have a lovely sunny day. As 
always, people come up to us and start chatting about the cars!  
Stay healthy and safe.  
Best Wishes, Roger & Liz 🌻

Freddie: “Which way do 
you want to go, Liz?


